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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 

Request for Proposal No. 2334502-1 

Engineering Services Hopkins Landing Capital Upgrade 

Date: November 21, 2023 

Item No.1  

In section 3.1, it states that: Proponents are asked to submit no more than 3 design options for the 
construction of the facility, each design option will be evaluated as a separate proposal.  What level 
of design detail is expected in the proposal? Does the submission require drawings? 

Answer 

The Proponent is to submit a level of design detail that would convey the main information the 
Proponent is trying to feature within their design.  This may include but is not limited to key features, 
general layout, pros and cons, environmental impacts, cost considerations, etc.  The drawing 
submitted is what the proponent deems necessary to convey this information.  To include a drawing 
or sketch of their proposed design/repairs of the facility is the decision of the Proponent. 


